
From Littleton Public Works

November 17, 2023

Good Afternoon Powell Community,

Thank you very much for your contribution to our Direct Donation Drive. I will be working with
our PTO to discuss specifics on how we use the over $8000 that was donated.

Wondering how to connect with your student about school? Try some of these question starters:
What made you laugh today?
What stood out to you?
Who is your favorite teacher? What makes him/her your favorite?
What did you learn today in Science, Math, Social Studies, etc?
What were the three best parts of your day?

From Littleton Public Works:
Our team is trying to coordinate with the upcoming Thanksgiving Holiday and will be modifying
the East Mineral Road closure as follows:

● The eastbound side of E Mineral Ave will remain closed through Nov 22nd.
● Eastbound road paving will finish on November 20th. The eastbound intersection at

Pennsylvania and Mineral will be closed on Nov 20 from 7am -7pm.
● Material and equipment storage will shift from the eastside to the west 11/20-11/22 and

will result in 1 lane of Westbound lane closure.
● To keep roads and trails open through Thanksgiving week, there will be only 1 lane of

westbound closure from the week of 11/22-11/29.
● Full road closure of westbound Mineral from Dry Creek to Mineral will occur between

11/29-12/29.

As part of our ongoing efforts to support students and promote a culture of safety and
connectedness in Littleton Public Schools, we will be administering a Climate, Safety, and
Wellness Inventory (CSWI) survey to students to gather feedback on these important topics.

Our 7th annual Chili cookoff was a huge success yesterday. We had nearly 15 chilis entered
into the competition, with over 100 students, staff and community members attending the event.

If your family is in need of assistance with meals, please consider signing up for meals through
the Backpack Society, using this link.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1FQJZbLFMW4RhlzSSF1bEmhTBOZdceXq9dko5g6VazpE/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScjbl6M2rfQogJIAPF5dUtVOC9VMQD3sVW3MWwWKmkUEVvbtA/viewform


More information on the Backpack Society can be found here:
https://www.backpacksociety.org/programs.

A quick note of gratitude as we head into the Thanksgiving break. Each day I get the honor of
working with our students and this amazing faculty and please know I do not take this honor for
granted. I am hopeful you have an amazing Thanksgiving.

With much appreciation.

Chad Broer
Interim Principal
Powell Middle School

https://www.backpacksociety.org/programs



